
 

 

Newsl etter

    
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

August 2024 

Part of our goals for the year is to create more 
awareness about cleft lips and palates and about 
what Nampharm Foundation does, and what better 
way than a brand-new advertorial video! We are 
very excited about this amazing new product, please 
share it with all your friends and family.  
Visit our YouTube channel or use the following link 
to view our new video - 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=w4wTnIBQP4o  

Not only did we have a soft-launch for our new 
video, but we also signed the renewal of our 5-year 
agreement with the Ministry of Health and Social 
Services.  
 
We also celebrated the 19th birthday of Nampharm 
Foundation, together with the birthday of our Patron 
Madame Penehupifo Pohamba. 

World Cleft Lip and Palate 
Awareness Month 

During July we commemorated World Cleft 
Lip and Palate Awareness Month. We are 

very proud to be able to assist these 
children and to help them smile with 

confidence.  
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Our annual Ladies Hiking Adventure was a huge success! 
The group of 20 ladies had a blast while hiking at the 

beautiful and peaceful farm of Las Vegas Namibia. We 
cannot wait for what next year’s hiking adventure will entail. 

We are very proud that our first Cleft lip and Palate Awareness 
Walk attracted so many participants, it was a morning filled 

with joy, happiness and great spirits! 

Thank you to our partners for your continued support. 

To donate please use GivenGain or PayToday or visit our website for more details. 
 
 

www.givengain.com/cause/nampharm-foundation-116295 
www.nampharmfoundation.org.na 

 
For Sponsorships, please contact us. 
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